
Combe Martin Primary School 

Year 6 Class Newsletter      

Wednesday, 3 September 2019 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and children 

 

I hope that you all had a great Summer and are ready for the new school year.  

 

We will be settling straight back into learning with our topic of Tribes. We will be 

basing quite a bit of this around the SF Said book The Outlaw Varjak Paw which 

is an amazing story which is written in a very exciting style which will allow us 

to really explore not just story writing but also sentence structure, grammar and 

punctuation; the nuts and bolts of good writing.  

 

In Science, we will look at separating materials with lots of hands on practical 

experiments in the classroom.   

  

In Literacy, we are going to be working on writing and exploring poetry, narrative writing and also 

persuasive language. I hope we finish the term looking at non-chronological report writing based around 

the traditions of Christmas! 

 

In Maths, we are going through our usual cycle of learning, starting this week with the number system and 

place-value etc.  

 

History we will be considering differences between groups or ‘tribes’ of people. In Art we are going to be 

considering creating images of still life using sketching and water colours. We will also be thinking about 

creation myths in RE and some art may come out of this too.  

 

PE will be on Tuesday afternoons.  The children change for PE in school so please send them in their uniform 

with PE kit in an appropriate bag. We are also going to be swimming this term on a Thursday so please 

make sure swimming kits are ready for that lesson.  

 

We will continue to use Class Dojo for the majority of class 

notices and information and you can obviously message 

me with any important information or questions too.  

 

Can I remind you that although the school is open from 

08:30 children may only enter the grounds before 08:40 if 

accompanied by an adult who stays with them until school 

staff are available to take over supervision. 

Children need to be in class 

for the register by 08:50.  

 

If you have any questions, please come and see me. 

 

 

 

Thank you once again for your support.           J Guyler (Class teacher) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


